
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Term 1, Week 4 
 16 February 2022 

  

 

 
Athletics Carnival 
Our annual Athletics Carnival is to be held on Friday 4 March 
2022 at Vi Barnett Filed (Little Athletics field) in Raymond 
Terrace. All students from Years 2-6 will be participating on 
the day. Please complete & sign the permission note and 
return it to the office by Friday 25 February 2022 along with 
the $5 fee. 
 

P&C Meeting 
Our first P&C meeting for 2022 will be Thursday, 17 February 
2022 at 3.15pm in the school library (Please do not enter the 
school grounds until 3.10pm).  
 

Thank-You 
Thank-you to the craft group Hearts and Hands for their 
donation of library bags they made for students at our 
school. 
 

Voluntary Contributions 
Voluntary contributions for 2022 are $21 per student. 
Statement of Accounts will be sent home in the coming 
weeks. All payments can be made online via our school’s 
website or cash/Eftpos in the office. Voluntary contributions 
can also be paid using any unallocated Fees in Advance. 
 

Stewart House 
Stewart House Donation Drive 2022 envelopes have been sent home this week. All donations of $2 or more will go 
into the draw for a chance to win a $4000 gift voucher. Please return envelopes to the school office by Friday 13 May 
2022. 

Black Swan News 
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Term 1 

4 Mar – Athletics Carnival 

8 Mar – School Photos 

8 Apr – Last day of Term 1 

 

Payments Due 

Athletics Carnival $5.00 

Voluntary Contribution $21.00  

 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 
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Swimming Carnival 
Our annual swimming carnival was held 
last Monday at Lakeside Leisure Centre. 
Congratulations to all students who 
participated in the carnival and a special 
thanks to all teaching staff and helpers 
who contributed to a successful day. A 
special congratulations to Ellyse, Liam, 
Zaine, Chloe and Jasper who have 
represented GPS in the Zone swimming 
carnival today.  

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 


